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Product change of the S3- castors rubber tread

In March 2019, a change was introduced to the S3 castor tread, we had for a period quality problem regar-
ding durability and solved the problem by developing a new very durable tread.

In parallel with the introduction of the castors, we have developed a tread that is both durable, with the 
same fine driving ability but also softer than before which provides even higher comfort when driving the 
wheelchair.

Visually, the difference can be seen as the current tread has been black and quite shiny to the surface 
while the new one is slightly grayer in colour and less shiny. You can also feel that the new tread feels sof-
ter with compression.

The change applies to:

Castor wheel S3 90mm art no. 2002010 

Castor wheel S3 120mm art no. 2002020 

Delivery start of updated castors set to 1 / 3-2022.

On complete sets forks/castor, the change takes place gradually as final consumption takes place.

No changes in article numbers or prices

Please contact Panthera if you have any questions 
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